GH Clatier

Stories are circulating around Greene Hall about CoB faculty receiving "secret raises" at the end
of the 2007-08 academic year. If it is true that former interim CoB dean, Alvin Williams, and
former TM and MGT & MKT chair, Tony Henthorne, passed out hidden pay increases, that news
will come to light sooner or later.

CoBers continue to speculate about what new dean, Lance Nail's, first big announcement will
entail. Some are saying that he has raised money for one or more new professorships, and will
announce that soon. Others guess that it will involve a restructuring of the CoB in form or
fashion. The first CoB meeting under Nail's leadership is right around the corner. Maybe
something will come from that.
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